
Kensington Recreation Committee 

Minutes of Monthly Meeting,  March 8, 2016 
Call to order at 11:00 am 

 
 

Attending 
Donna Carter,  Member 
Holly McCann, Member 
Linda Blood, Member 
Jeanne Waldron, Liaison to Kensington Congregational Church - Absent 
 

Discussion  
In reviewing the Father/Daughter Dance in February, we discussed the photos taken that evening by Rec 
Committee members, as well as Photo Booth vendor, and what might be done with distribution of those 
pictures, while preserving any privacy and parental rights issues related. Donna was going to talk to KES 
to see what policy they have in place at the school.  The Rec Committee would like to share the photos 
with families, either through a KES process or directly.  There was also discussion of being able to use 
the photos to promote the Rec Committee events for future.  
 

Upcoming Church Events   
Easter – Egg Eggstravaganza.  Date will be 4/15/17 – from 9 to 11 am.    Need to determine 
whether it will be held at KES (as in past) or at Sawyer Park.  Need to determine whether the 
KYAA or EJBL will be using the ball fields that day creating a conflict with our event.   
Refreshments, snacks, egg hunt, goodie bags, and Easter Bunny character were discussed.   
Holly will contact Leslie and determine volume of gift bags required and then will make them 
up.   Donna will search for past flyers utilized from her computer and provide that.   Holly and 
Norm will attempt to fix the banner wooden frame so that we can use them.  In prior years Jodi 
LeFebvre ordered the banner signs over the internet.  Holly will search in bunker for any left 
overs and see what is there.    
 
Potential new Rec Committee Member 
Holly had received an email forwarded from Kathy Felch from Randy Bandoian from 
Kensington.  He and wife are interested in volunteering and perhaps becoming members of Rec 
Committee.  Holly had sent a reply inviting him to come to next Rec Committee meeting.  She 
will also ask him if he wants to help out at Easter event.  
 
Old Business:  
Holly still working on the revisit of insurance rider or form of available coverage for our events where 
want some equipment or bouncy house.   
 
Next Rec Committee Meeting at Town Hall, April 12, 2017 at 7:00 pm 

 



Meeting adjourned at 12:30 pm  


